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6/11/2024 

 

Dear Oscar Flores, 

 

The Director of Elections has reviewed your submitted Chinese character-based name and supporting documents. The 

documentation provided insufficiently supports your usage of the Chinese character-based name that you requested to 

appear on the ballot for the November 5, 2024 Consolidated General Election. The documentation provided does not 

demonstrate the use of the Chinese character-based name during the preceding two years. 

Please send any additional documentation to publications@sfgov.org or submit the documents in person in our office 

located in City Hall Room 48, no later than 5pm Tuesday, June 11, 2024.   

If the Department does not receive additional documentation to support your usage of the submitted Chinese character-

based name, the Department will transliterate your name which will then be included on the list of names and 

transliterations available during the 10-day Public Examination Period. (San Francisco Municipal Code § 590(a)) 

If you have questions, please call (415) 554-4375 or email SFVote@sfgov.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Campaign Services Division, San Francisco Department of Elections 
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